
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 

Our Brother Chapter member Vito Pinto is retiring from his position of Director of 
the Westchester County Veterans Service Agency. The new Director is another 

brother chapter member; Ron Tocci. Vito did a great job and I know that Ron will 
also. Vito we know that you will continue to be very active in helping veterans.  

 
The April Pizza Party at the PTSD Unit will be sponsored by the Association of the 
United States Navy. Thanks to Chapter member Matt Coffey who is the Regional 

President of AUSN...  
 
 

 This coming May as always is a very busy month for us. On May 24th the 
Westchester County veterans Service Agency will hold our annual Veterans 

appreciation day. Veterans and active duty military will receive free parking, free 
admittance, free rides and free food. Our chapter will be selling our hats, shirts, pins 

etc. We arrive at about 9:00AM to set up. At about 11:45 there will be the 
ceremonies and the Marines will provide four helicopters that will land at the park, 
and the Marines will set up a perimeter. Everyone likes this show; kids and adults 

alike!   
 

At 4:00 we will host a barbeque for the PTSD Stress Unit behind Building 15 at 
Montrose VA Hospital. After that we will light the “Watch Fire” down at the picnic 

area. 
 

On the 25th we will march in the Memorial Day parade in Chappaqua; step off is 
11:00AM. After the parade we will host our ceremonies in Lasdon Park at 2:00.  

 
 
 

Take care of yourself and each other  
 

 
Dan Griffin 
 

Welcome to our newest members 
 

Joseph Minisci from White Plains 
Paul Kearns from Tuckahoe 

 
 

 


